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Comments: I read with great concern, Michael West&#039;s article on the AEMC&#039;s 
&#039;public&#039; meeting in Sydney concerning the approval of the Northern Gas Pipeline 
(https://www.michaelwest.com.au/gas-deal-a-massive-transfer-of-wealth-from-gas-customers-to-
china-and-singapore/) 
 
It seems completely counter to the public interest to grant Jemena, a company being investigated 
for tax avoidance, an exemption under the National Gas Rules.  
 
The consequences of such an exemption sound like potentially a ridiculous impost on Australian gas 
customers.  
 
I call on you to revoke Jemena’s exemption under the National Gas Rules.  
 
It is unacceptable that Jemena&#039;s Northern Gas Pipeline is exempt from the framework for 
arbitration and information disclosure due to a derogation in the National Gas Rules.  
 
Sincerely,  
Yung En Chee 
Balaclava, VIC 3183 
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